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" Our Community Matters"

Issue No. 119

Email: gca2065@gmail.com
www.greenwich.org.au

1st December 2022

Dear Community Member

Bob Campbell Oval Master Plan

Council has now released the BCO Master Plan for consultation.
The plan is the result of a series of workshops comprising community groups, sporting
groups, Council staff, Councilors and the planner - Taylor Brammer Landscape Architects

Pty Ltd.

The link to Council's website setting out the procedures for making comments about the
plan is here.

Community members can either complete a survey or make written submissions.

Alink to the actual Master Plan is here

The consultation period runs until 5th February 2023.

Kind regards

Peter Deane
President
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